
St. Anthony of Padua  
Welcomes You! 

The Mission of St. Anthony of Padua, 
Dudley is to gather as a Roman Catholic 

Community, enlightened by the Holy  
Spirit, to rejoice in the Word of God 
and the Feast of the Holy Eucharist. 

REGULAR  MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday: 4:00pm 
Sunday: 8:00am & 10:30am 
Monday-Thursday 7:30am 

 

Every Tuesday-Exposition of the  
Blessed Sacrament 8am-6:50pm  

Every Tuesday Healing Mass at 7:00pm 
 

Solemnities, Feasts and days of           
Obligations:   As announced 

 

CONFESSIONS:  
Every Tuesday from 9 AM to 5 PM  

Or by  appointment. 
 

MARRIAGES:  For  the Sacrament of         
marriage, please make arrangements at least one 
year in advance. 
 
BAPTISM: Please call the rectory for   
arrangements,  preferably a few months before 
the baby is due. We highly encourage people to         
celebrate baptisms during the week at  your        
convenience or at the weekend Masses.               
Saturdays between 8-11am or at the 4pm Mass. 
Sundays at the 8am, 10:30am Mass or between 
12:30pm-3pm. 
 
NEW PARISHIONERS:  We welcome all      
newcomers to our parish and invite you to  
register as members of our parish family at the 
Parish    office, online or you may see Fr. Daniel 
after the Mass. 
 
UNABLE TO ATTEND CHURCH: Anyone    
unable to attend church due to illness or care of 
someone, please call the rectory or parish office.  
Rev. Daniel E. Moreno will arrange for  
Communion to be brought to you.   
 
For the anointing of the sick please call  
Fr. Daniel at the rectory at (508) 943-0470.  
Thank you. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

DATE TIME  INTENTION 

Saturday 
November 18 

  

 
4:00 
PM 

 Agnes & Charles 
McManus By the Kababla 
Family 

Sunday 
November 19 

 
8:00 
AM 

 The deceased members of 
the Bocketti Family By 
Mark & Nancy  

Sunday    
November 19 

 
 
 

10:30  
AM 

 
Teresa Ciesla  
By the family  

Monday   
November 20 

 
7:30  
AM 

 Gail Sivret 
Belated Birthday Wishes 
from the Morning Group 

Tuesday 
November 21 

 
7:30 
AM 

 

Holy Mass 

 
Tuesday 
November 21 

 
7:00 
PM 

 
Mass for the sick 
and several intentions   

 
Wednesday 
November 22 

 
 

7:30 
AM 

 

Holy Mass 

Thursday 
November 23 

 
7:30 
AM 

 
Holy Mass 
Thanksgiving Day 

Saturday 
November 24 

  

 
4:00 
PM 

 Shirley McKinley  
15th Anniversary  
By Alan & Mary McKinley 

Sunday 
November 24 

 
 
8:00 
AM 

 Lloyd Edith & Bruce 
Goodnow  
By Gloria Goodnow 

Sunday    
November 24 

 
 

10:30
AM 

 
Teresa Ciesla  
By the family  

Week of November 18-19, 2023 



We pray for those who have 
 gone before us: 

 
Mary Jeffers 

 We pray for those in need of continued 
prayers:   

 
 

Sandi, Monique, Susan, Mason, Becky, Ross, 
Dana & Family, Carol, John, Monique, 
Guissepe, Lisa, Michael, Mary, Lorraine, 
Karen, Henry, Phil, Michael, James, Sue, 
Amanda, Ziad, Carole. Andrea, Gordie, Steve, 
Paul, Donald, JeanGuy, Johnathan, Helen, 
Kathy, Joe & Judy, Olivia, Marcia, John, Nick, 
Landen, Deb, Tammy, Jim, Alan, Gloria, Steve, 
Christina, Carollee, Patty, George, Niko, 
Nicholas, , Maryjane, Kole, Bryce & Bryce’s 
family, Brady & Brady’s family. 
  
We pray for all who need a healing prayer 
and the innocent victims of war. 

We pray to the Lord.  Amen 

PARISH STAFF 
 
 

FR. Daniel E. Moreno  PASTOR 
(508) 943-0470-Rectory            

Email:  fr.moreno.parish@outlook.com 
 

DCN. William White  DEACON 
(cell: 508-414-1340)  

Email wwhite148@gmail.com 
 

Bernice Albetski  Admin. Asst. 
Email:  stanthonypaduadudley@gmail.com 

508-949-0335 Office  
 

Deborah Johnson  Bookkeeper 
 

Mrs. Mary Plante   Religious Education 
Email:  stanthonyofpaduareled@gmail.com 

 

Mrs. Carol  Rossetti Organist & Choir  
Director (860) 208-3757  

Email crossetti25@gmail.com 
 

Mr. Paul Grzyb  Cemetery Care 
Call the Parish Office 

 
************************************** 
 

   PARISH OFFICE                   RECTORY 
Phone: 508-949-0335          Phone: 508-943-0470 
Fax:     508-943-5663  
 

Parish Email:  
stanthonypaduadudley@gmail.com 

St. Anthony of Padua Website  
www.stanthony-dudley.org 

 
Office Hours:   

Monday-Wednesday-Friday 
8am-1pm 

33
nd

 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“Well done, my good and faithful 
servant.  Since you have been faithful in 
small matters, I will give you great 
responsibilities.”  (MATTHEW 25:21)  

God calls us to nurture and develop the gifts 
He has given us and then generously return a 
portion with increase.  He doesn’t want us to 
waste or hoard the gifts He has given us.  He 
expects us to grow our gifts, to use them 
wisely, and to be generous with them. 
Unfortunately, many of us are not generous in 
proportion to all that God has given us.  God 
asks us to be generous with all our gifts, 
especially the one that means the most to you.  



Upcoming Events 
 

November 19:  St. Elizabeth Ann Seton  
Society Coffee Social at 9am  

November 23: Thanksgiving Day  Mass 
7:30am 

December 2 Mini-spiritual retreat based on 
the movie “nefarious”.  Beginning at 11am 
and ending with the 4pm Mass. 
 

December 3: Religious Education  
Grade K-4(9:00am-10:15am) with Mass at 
10:30 
 

December 10: Religious Education Grade 
5-8 9:00am-10:15am) with 10:30 Mass 
attendance. 
Grade 9 & 10 Start with 10:30am Mass-1pm 
 

December 14: Compassionate Fr iends 
7pm 
 

December 17:  St. Elizabeth Ann Seton  
Society Coffee Social at 9am  
 

December 25: Christmas Day 
 
 
 

January 7: after  the 10:30am Mass we 
will have a visit from Brother Paul to tell us 
about the pilgrimage to Italy. 
 

Extraordinary Eucharistic Ministers: 
 

 Our Mission as Extraordinary Eucha-
ristic Ministers at St. Anthony is to   partici-
pate in the sharing of the body and blood 
of Jesus Christ with the parish     communi-
ty. 
 Extraordinary Eucharistic Ministers 
serve our Shut-in parishioners, those in our 
local Nursing Homes and our parishioners 
every weekend as you come together to 
receive Holy Communion.  
 We are welcoming parishioners that 
would like to join our Ministry to serve  
Holy Communion on Saturday at 4pm mass 
or Sunday at 8am or 10:30am mass on a  
rotating weekend  schedule.   
 
For more information, please contact  
Father Daniel, Deacon Bill or Charlie & Julie 
Brown at email:   jabrown156@gmail.com 

 Collection for Abby's House  
Welcome Kits 

 
The St Elizabeth Ann Seton Society is  
sponsoring a collection of small,  
travel-sized containers of items to be  
included in the Welcome Kits for Abby's 
House clients.  They have requested that 
items be unscented or lightly scented.  
 
White collection baskets will be at each 
door with a poster listing items required. 
 

Thank you for your generous donations to 
help these clients! 

At the Thanksgiving Day 
mass at 7:30am  
We will bless the food you 
are going to share with family 
as well as the canned food 
you will share with the poor.  

                       Bring it!!!  

Choir Rehearsal  
                Every Thursday 6:30-8:30.  



St. Anthony’s 2023 Project 60 
 

On November 12th we held the 21st Annual Project 60 fundraiser raffle with luncheon at 
LaSalle Reception Center in Southbridge. The event was attended by 102 people and a great 
time was had by all. 
 

A listing of the day’s winners are as follows: 
$50 – November Monthly Drawing #78  
Paul Gerhard 
 
$600 - #179 Paula Chauvin   
$600 - #14 Guy Horne 
$500 - #106 Catherine Kabala   
$500 - #161 Mary McKinley 
$250 - #183 Meredith Moseley   
$250 - #128 Dennis Mondor
$100 - #56 Christine Doyle   
$100 - #4 Kathleen Gerhard 
$100 - #90 Eileen Voegtlin    
$100 - #110 Barbara Orsini 
$100 - #78 Paul Gerhard    
$280- 50/50 Winner – Jim Jolda 
 
2024 Parking Space #44 Lori Hillier   
 
2024 Free Membership #46 Tim & Kris Bisson 

 
Quilt Winner – Kenji Ly 



Thank You 

 

A very special thank you to the following for their 

donations to the raffles: 

 
Carol Antos, Carol & Ted Baron, Cecile & Fran Bernier, Joanne & 
Jim Brinker, Joe Brody, Jim Ciprari, Liz Coakley, Ginny DiDonato, 
Kate & Guy Horne, Alison & Jim Jolda, Linda & Chet Kijek, Judy 
Laroche, Bonnie Mayo, Mary & Alan McKinley, Karen & William 
Moseley, Diane & Paul Perry, Madeline Pina, Mary Plante & 
Carol Rossetti. 
 

Also, a big thank you to all the event helpers: 

 

Father Daniel, Deacon Bill, Kimberly & Ted Gajewski, Zachary 
Horne, Alison & Jim Jolda, Mary McKinley, Diane & Paul Perry 
 

Lastly a huge thank you to all the members for their 

continued support to the project and the parish. 

 

 

St. Anthony’s 2023 Project 60  

Annual Report 

 

 Revenues: 

 Tickets sold 160 @ $60.00 each   $ 9600.00 

 Guest Luncheon Fees Collected  $    600.00 

 Prize Raffle       $    825.00 

 50/50 Raffle      $    280.00 

 Quilt Raffle       $    349.00 

 Unsold Balls       $    780.00 

 

 Total               $12,434.00 



SVDP WEBSTER/DUDLEY, MA 
Call for Assistance  

 
The  Society of the St. Vincent de Paul are 
here to help you in many ways. If you need  
assistance please call: 1-508-213-5536   
 Leave a clear message with your name 
and phone number 
 
People helping people in our community.  

Attention 
 On Saturday, December 2nd we will have 
a mini-spiritual retreat based on the movie 
“nefarious”.  
 We will watch the movie together and 
have reflections and conversation about the 
effects of evil on society. 
 Sign-ups will be available at the parish 
office or at the sacristy. 



Dear parishioners,  

May the peace of Christ be with you.  

The parish is planning a pilgrimage to Rome, Assisi and Padua in which we can visit the 
places that are relevant to our faith.  Let us all look forward to this great opportunity and vis-
it our patron Saint who has I interceded so many times for us.  

- Father Daniel 





If you are new to the Parish,  
    see how you can volunteer.  
 
Just another way to share your Time, Tal-
ent & Treasure. 
Stewards of God.  What are you being 
called to? 

Christmas Festival in Worcester 

St. Christopher Church, 950 West 
Boylston St., Worcester (next to Stop & 
Shop) 
will host its annual Christmas Festival 
on Saturday, Dec. 2 from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
The Christmas Festival will feature raffles, 
games for all ages, crafts, jewelry, white 
elephant & Christmas items, baked goods, 
and more! Bring along your appetite and 
enjoy a delicious lunch! No admission  
fee - come enjoy the festivities to get you 
in the Christmas spirit! For more 
information, call St. Christopher Church at 
508-853-1492.  

Caroling and Cookies in Worcester 
 
Join the Emmaus Ministry on the front steps 
of St. George Church for Caroling, Cookies, 
and Cocoa on Sunday, Dec. 3 beginning at 
6:00 pm with Caroling followed by Cookies 
& Cocoa in the Church Hall.  
 
"The best way to spread Christmas cheer is 
singing loud for all to hear." – Buddy   
 
 

Questions? please call 508-854-0864 or 
email emmaus.stgeorge@gmail.com. 

St Anthony’s choir is seeking new 
members (especially tenors and 
bass)!  
 

Come share your vocal talents!  
“When you sing, you pray twice”  

 
Choir Rehearsal is every 
Thursday 6:30-8:30.  

St Louis Parish will be providing a 
thanksgiving dinner at Fr. Marcotte 
Church Hall from 4pm to 6pm 
Thanksgiving  day November 23rd. 
If you plan to attend please call the office 
at 508-943-0240. 
  
Please pass on this information to anyone 
who is in need or interested . 



  

212 W Main St  
Dudley, MA, MA 01571  
Owner:  Mary Daniels 

P: (508) 943-9775 
 

https://www.facebook.com/Forget-Me-
Nots-Flowers-Gifts- 

Forget Me Nots Flowers & 
Gifts 

Florist in Dudley,  
Massachusetts 

33 Schofield Ave. Dudley, MA 01571 
Phone: (508) 943-6100  

Email: bartelmark@charter.net 

Mark R. Bartel, Director  

Roland P. Malboeuf & John P. Hickey 

Directors of Funerals 

 

 

Sitkowski, Malboeuf  
& Hickey Funeral Home 

Scanlon Funeral  
Service 

 
 
 

Smaller size Ad 
 

OR HERE 
$7 

(per month) 

 
 

Business Card Size 
 
 

OR HERE 
$10 

(per month) 

 
 
 

Quarter Page Ad: 
(Size of 2 Business Cards) 

 
OR HERE 

$35 
(per month) 

BUSINESS ADS: 2023  
 

The Business Ads are a per monthly rate.     
If you would like your Ad to stay in for the 
whole year please multiply by 12 months.  
please make your check  payable to:   
 

St. Anthony of Padua  
24 Dudley Hill Rd. 
Dudley, MA 01571 

 

Please put in the memo:  Bulletin Ad 
 

Thank you to all who support our parish   
bulletin printing expenses.   
Your sponsorship is greatly appreciated. 


